
 

 

 

Friday 15th March 2024 

Hesketh-with-Becconsall’s 

NEWS OF THE WEEK 
What you are is God’s gift to you, 

what you become is your gift to God. 

     Part of the Learning Together Trust family of schools  
 

 

Stars of the Week 
for showing our School Value of 

RESPONSIBILITY 

Reception Lexi Kirk 

Year 1 Nancy Disley 

Year 2 Alice Baines 

Year 3 Beatrix Giles 

Year 4 Olivia Gannon 

Year 5 Oliver Wright 

Year 6 Niamh Slinger 

House Point Totals this week! 
 

Becconsall 
276 

  
Douglas 

269 

 
Hesketh 

247 

 
Ribble 
252 

Please look out for what’s going on… 

@AllSaintsHwB https://www.facebook.com/allsaintshwb 

Dates for your Diary 
Week Beginning 18th March  Parents’ Evenings, information further on in the newsletter 
Thursday 21st March ‘Rock your Socks’ Day, a chance to support the work of FOS by donating a pre-loved 
item for their sale or donate money to the Down Syndrome Charity & Dogs’ Trust visiting school 
Saturday 23rd March 10am – 12noon FOS Children’s Pre-Loved Table Top Sale 

Tuesday 26th March 2.30pm Holy Week Service, led by Year 6 at All Saints Church, parents and carers welcome 
Thursday 28th March  2pm School closes for the Easter Holidays 
Friday 29th March Becconsall-Lancashire’s Living Museum ‘Design a Mascot’ Competition Deadline 

 

https://www.facebook.com/allsaintshwb


Thursday 21st March 
Please take part and donate a good 

quality item (toys, jigsaws, and 
baby equipment) to FOS’s preloved 
sale or bring money for the charity.   

 
  

Parents’ Evenings Spring 2024 
These meetings will be held over three nights and there is the opportunity 

to look at your child’s work and speak to your child’s class teacher. 
These meetings will be in the school hall 3.30-7pm: 

Tuesday 19th March: Year 5 & Year 6  
Wednesday 20th March: Nursery, Reception & Year 4 

Thursday 21st March: Year 1, Year 2 & Year 3 
Your child’s work will be on tables in the middle of the hall and the class 
teachers will have desks around the edge of the hall.  We are not having a 
‘fixed’ appointment system as we know these can lead to lengthy delays, 
parents are asked to visit their child’s class teacher when they are free 

and there will be chairs available for you whilst waiting. 
We hope that this will help the event run more smoothly and to be as 

flexible as possible.  
The purpose of this meeting is to share with you your child’s learning 

journey so far within the current academic year across the curriculum, 
celebrating positives and sharing next steps. Should a longer conversation 

or meeting need to take place this can be arranged for another time. 
Thank you in advance of your support. 



 Headteacher Mini Mentions 
Congratulations to the following children:  

Reception: Khloe, Jorgie & Jonah for showing great effort and enthusiasm towards reading at home and 
in school. 
Year 1: Peggy for excellent general knowledge and use of vocabulary when talking about 
London. Amelia-Grace for wonderful behaviour and a great attitude to learning. Freya for a marvelous 
independent story based on Snow White.  
Year 2: Luca for increased focus on set tasks and for demonstrating lovely handwriting.  
Teddy for trying hard in his phonics sessions and applying taught GPS to his writing.  
Evy for applying taught grammatical concepts into her writing. Elyssia for focusing on her independent 
learning and trying hard with solving arithmetic questions in maths.  
Year 3: Freya for her deep and thoughtful questions whilst studying several paintings in our RE lessons 
which tell the Easter Story. 
Year 4: Poppy for an excellent piece of writing including interesting fronted-adverbials and expanded 
noun phrases! Jude for listening extra hard during maths and his determination to grasp the concept of 
fractions! 
Year 5:  Neve, Logan, Scarlett and Ivy for creating descriptive stories. 
Year 6: Year 6 for their determination during mock SATs week. Jasmine for her stupendously hard work in 
her morning arithmetic activities. 

 Reading Rewards  

Congratulations to all our wonderful readers,  
reading is the key to learning! 

100 Club Reception: Fynlo & Lexi  
Year 3: Immanuel  Year 5: Oliver & Isla   

 

We are on the 
look out in the 

month of 

March for #Agents of 
Forgiveness 

Next week we are 
looking for  

Stars of 
the Week 

who show our School Value of 

RESPECT 

 



  

 

 

 

 
 

New Summer menus 
coming after Easter! 



 

Your local museum needs your design! 
After School Council were involved in the token tree planting at Becconsall’s Heritage Park last 
April, we are pleased to announce that the planned ‘Living Museum’ has chosen to work once 

again with our school. Tilly Postlethwaite, the Assistant Manager of Becconsall-Lancashire’s 
Living Museum and Heritage Park Project has got in touch to ask that our children enter a 

design in their Museum Mascot Competition! 

Please see the images below for further information. The Museum Mascot design is to be on 
A4 paper. Scanned designs can be sent directly to tilly.becconsall@gmail.com along with your 
child’s name, age and school or hard copies brought into school ready for collection by Tilly by 

Wednesday 27th March. 

Please note the deadline of Friday 29th March 2024. 

What a fantastic home learning project for the children of Hesketh-with-Becconsall All Saints as 
the school of this very special parish!  

Thank you for your continuing support of our school and the local community. 

  
 

Attendance Counts! 
Whole School Attendance 

this week: 92.7% 

The class with the best attendance this week is: 
Year 3 97.9% 

  

mailto:tilly.becconsall@gmail.com


All Saints Church Services 
‘To Love God and to Love One Another’ 

 

Sunday 17th March (Lent 5) 

9:00 am Holy Communion in The Lady Chapel 

10:30am Morning Worship (No Communion) 

12:30pm  Private Prayer (Church open until 1:30pm) 

Tuesday 19th March 

7:30pm Mothers Union Meeting in the Church Hall 

 
Sunday 24th March (Palm Sunday) 

9:00 am Holy Communion in The Lady Chapel 

10:30am Holy Communion 

12:30pm Holy Communion in The Lady Chapel  

Thursday 28th March (Maundy Thursday) 

6:00pm Passover Party & Holy Communion in 

the Church Hall  

Friday 29th March (Good Friday) 

10:00am Short Family Servie followed by Hot X 

Buns in the Church Hall 

Sunday 31st March (Easter Sunday) 

9:00 am Holy Communion in The Lady Chapel 

10:30am Holy Communion 

12:30pm  Private Prayer (Church open until 1:30pm) 

 

Your local library 
needs you! 

Make a Viking Village Saturday 23rd March  
9am to 1pm  at Tarleton Library 

Becconsall Living Museum and Heritage Park is a new 
living museum located in Hesketh Bank, Lancashire. 

Beconsall Heritage Park's Viking Village opens on 
Easter Monday. Join them at Tarleton Library on 

Saturday 23rd of March to celebrate their opening by 
making your own model Viking building. 

 
Bunny Bonanza Thursday 4th April 
2:30pm to 3:30pm Tarleton Library 

Join us for our Easter spectacular full of bunny fun 
with lots of stories, songs, puzzles and crafts! 

 

  

 

We are delighted to have the Dogs Trust Education 
Team in school on Thursday 21st March. 

 


